
    

 

17th December 2015 

 

 

FOOD TECHNOLOGY 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

As part of the Design Technology curriculum the children are required to complete Food 

Technology lessons. 

 

Lessons for 1W and 2H will start on Thursday 7th January 2016 and will run up until 

February half term. After that 1K and 2E will continue after half term up until Easter. 

 

The children will be learning how to cook and prepare a range of healthy foods using utensils 

which will include the use of safety knives. 

 

Please complete the slip below to indicate if your child has any known food allergies and 

return to school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………   Class:……………………………… 

 

Allergies:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


